


 

 

 

NOTICE OF DISCLOSURE 

 

 

 

Dear Patient: 

Under California Business and Professions Code 654.2, the physicians  
of California Orthopaedic Institute are required to inform you that  
they have a financial interest in Mission Valley Heights Surgery  
Center (MVHSC). 
 
Should you require outpatient surgery, it is possible that your surgery would  
be scheduled at MVHSC.  By your signature below, you are confirming that you  
have read and understand this notice of disclosure. 
 
You may opt to have your surgery performed at a different outpatient facility.    
An alternative will be discussed with you upon your request. 
 
Sincerely,   
 
 
 
Andrew S. Erwteman, M.D.    Michael H. Quinn, D.P.M. 

Devanshu V. Kansara, M.D.   Jeffrey E. Schultz, M.D. 

Mark C. Nelson, M.D.    Michael Sun, M.D. 

L. Randall Mohler, M.D.    Steven Tradonsky, M.D. 

Drew A. Peterson, M.D.           

 

    
 
______________________________________             __________________ 
Patient’s Signature              Date 







 

 

 

 

Dear Patient, 

We are required, by law, to disclose the following: 

(1) California Orthopaedic Institute (COI) has ownership in the MRI facility on these    
              premises located in Suite 101. 
 
(2)        You may obtain ancillary services (MRI) from another facility of your choosing.   

We have listed 5 additional options below. 
 
(3) Other facilities and their locations may be obtained from your insurance company. 
 
Please note that COI obtains authorization for your MRI prior to your scan here at our 
facility.  We cannot guarantee that the other facilities are contracted with your insurance 
company. 
 
If you choose another option, please contact your insurance company for assistance. 
 
We are pleased to provide the MRI service as requested by your physician.  If you have 
questions regarding this information, please ask your doctor or the medical assistant. 
 
Andrew S. Erwteman, M.D.     Michael H. Quinn, D.P.M. 

Devanshu V. Kansara, M.D.      Jeffrey E. Schultz, M.D. 

L. Randall Mohler, M.D.     Michael Sun, M.D. 

Mark C. Nelson, M.D.      Steven Tradonsky, M.D. 

Drew A. Peterson, M.D.                                                                 

      

         

 

 

  
 

__________________________       __________________________       ________________ 
Patient Name              Signature             Date 



 

 

ZERO TOLERANCE POLICY 

NOTICE TO OUR PATIENTS 

 

 

For the safety of our patients and staff, California Orthopaedic  
Institute has a ZERO TOLERANCE POLICY for any threatening  
or abusive behavior, verbal or physical, against anyone in this  
facility or on its grounds. 
 
Such behavior will result in the immediate termination of the  
Provider-Patient relationship. 
 
We appreciate your cooperation with this policy. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Physicians and Staff 
 

 

 

              
                  PRINTED NAME                  SIGNATURE 
 
 
 

      
DATE 
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